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Issue 35   Weekly Information Bulletin      Date: Friday 21 June 2024 

Catholic Life - This year we are focusing on ‘Year of Live Simply’.  
Termly Theme: Care for Creation 

Termly SJW Values – Curious and Active 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saint John Wall Catholic School 

A Catholic School For All 

Mission Statement 

‘To educate each and every unique child in our care to hear  

and respond to what God calls them to be’ 

This week in weekly worship… “we celebrated Refugee Week 

and thought about how important refugees are. Refugee 

Week allows us to find out more about refugees and the 

contributions they make. We reflected on refugees including 

Malala Yousafzai and Albert Einstein. We also thought about 

how we can support Refugee Week through helping charities 

such as St Chad's Sanctuary. This charity helps to support 

refugees and asylum seekers. I can be curious and active by 

finding out more about refugees and through donating to 

charity. I like Weekly Worship as we all come together for 

good causes”. 

By Natasha Glenn 10BRK 
 
 
This week in Afternoon Prayer… “we prayed for charities 

that support refugees. We prayed that these charities always 

make refugees feel safe and welcome. We especially thought 

about St Chad's Sanctuary. We also prayed for National 

Thank a Teacher Day and thought about all the staff that 

work in our school. We are thankful for all the staff in our 

school for their hard work and dedication. I like Afternoon 

Prayer because of all the different topics we pray for”. 

By Italia Holder 10WIO 
 

 

 

Dates to Note 

 

• Duke of Edinburgh Expedition - 12 Year 9 pupils & 14 Year 10 
pupils 
Monday 24 June 2024 to Tuesday 25 June 2024 – Leaving at 
9.45am returning 3pm 
 

• Hippodrome Theatre Trip – 60 Year 9 & 10 pupils 
Wednesday 3 July 2024 – 1pm to 6pm 

 

• Year 6 Induction Day 
Wednesday 3 July 2024 

 

• Election Day – School closed to all pupils 
Thursday 4 July 2024 
 

• Sports Day 
Friday 5 July 2024 

 

• Year 7 and Year 10 Parents’ Afternoon 
Thursday 11 July 2024 – 1.30pm to 4pm 

 

• SJW Celebration Day (See poster at the end of the newsletter) 
Wednesday 17 July 

 

 
 

A reminder that pupils can purchase clear plastic water bottles 

from the reception for 50p which they can use to fill up before 

school, at break and lunch times. 

Alternatively, if your child has a clear plastic bottle at home, they 

can bring this to school to use. 

See poster at the end of this newsletter for information about our 

new water flavoured drinks available in the school canteen. 

Water Bottles 
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Image of pupils deleted. 

As part of the Saint John Wall School Commitment to keep 

parents/carers informed about your child and events 

happening in and around school, we will be sending 

information to you through the My Child at School (MCAS) for 

Parents App.  

To register for MCAS Parent App, you will need to download 

the app from your App Store and then follow the steps below; 

• Click on the Parent Login screen. 

• Click on the Sign Up link in the Parent Login screen. 

• Enter the school’s Postcode or School ID. 

• Select the school from the list in the dropdown. 

• Click Continue. 

• Enter the email address you have registered with the 
school. 

• Click Sign Up. 
 
You will see the message ‘To complete your registration, we 
have sent an email to the email address you provided. Please 
access your email and follow the steps to create your 
password’. 
 
If you do not receive an email, please contact the school as 

your contact details may need to be updated. 

 From 1 July 2024 all communication from the school will be 

sent using this App. 

By Miss Timmins 

My Child At School Parent APP 

Update on Changes to Calendar 

On Wednesday 3 July, it is Year 6 Induction Day. To support 
with the additional pupils on site, Year 9 pupils will be asked to 
stay at home. Work will be emailed to them via their school 
email. The Year 9 pupils attending the Hamilton trip on this 
date will receive information about what time they need to 
come into school.  
 
On Thursday 4 July, the school site will be utilised for election 
day. Due to this, the school site will be closed to all 
pupils. Personal Development work will be emailed to pupils 
to complete on this day.  
 
By Mr Lloyd-Price 

Visit to St Mary’s Coffee Club 

Pupils have had a wonderful visit this morning engaging in chit 
chat and helping out with tea and coffee. They also did a 
brilliant job reading some limericks and poems about nature 
which they had very little time to prepare for. They managed 
without the microphone as it was broken so they were able to 
practise using their biggest public speaking voices. Well done! 
 
By Mrs Clayton 
 

Uniform Change from 1 September 

2024 

Grey and Navy (old design) jumpers will no longer be part 

of the Saint John Wall uniform. 

The new navy jumper, below, is now available to purchase 

from Gogna’s and can be worn from now. 

By Miss Timmins 
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Year 11 Leavers’ Mass & 

Celebration 

 
Today we welcomed back our Year 11 pupils to celebrate Mass led by Father Subba. After the Mass Year 11s enjoyed food 

and drink and had the opportunity to sign shirts and say goodbye to their fellow pupils and staff.  We would like to wish 

all of Year 11 the very best for the future and look forward to seeing them on results day in August. 
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On Monday we had Sports for Life coaches in school which 
coincides with National Sports Week. 
Pupils were given the opportunities to play tag NFL Football, 
football and basketball.  The pupils that participated were 
enthusiastic, motivated and great team players. 
 
By Mrs Crooks 
 

National Sports Week 

“I really enjoyed the PE activities it was fun and inspiring.  

Playing touch rugby was great as I enjoy the speed of the 

game”. 

By Hero Dania 8ESM 

“I enjoy playing football and it was fun playing as a team”. 

By Mariah Malliya 7HAL 

“Playing basketball with added noughts and crosses was 

great and really fun”. 

By Mercedes Johnson 10HAS 

“I really like playing football because it helps me calm 

down and it is fun to play in a team”. 

By Adonay Meresie 8JAS 
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